
 
 

 
May 24, 2013 
 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE: Laboratory Report Format Change 
 
Effective July 8, 2013, all printed reports from National Jewish Health Advanced Diagnostic 
Laboratories will have changes to two fields:  
 
1.  The age field will be replaced with the date of birth to ensure that every report has two unique 
patient identifiers.  
2. The Hosp # field will be relabeled as MRUN# to clarify the information presented in this field, which is 
the medical record number as assigned by National Jewish Health.  
 
Please call client services at 800.550.6227 if you have any questions. 
 

 

 


